SB 365

We are residents in rural Deschutes county.

We are writing to ask you to please support our county's efforts to protect property owners and
residents by setting regulations and standards for marijuana production and distribution. This is not a
regular farm crop, the odors and associated noises, water consumption, waste, etc. make it much more
impactful on surrounding neighbors much like large industrial businesses. Our county had the option of
opting out when the state wide legalization passed, our commissioners stayed in with the understanding
that our local government could control the land use issues. Please vote no on SB 365 and let the local
residents protect their way of life and their rightful resources.

Thank you,
KC and Valeisha Burk



